HATCH VALLEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

BOARD OF EDUCATION

NOTICE OF CHANGE

OF THE APRIL BOARD MEETING

—

NOTICE IS GIVEN THAT THE
BOARD OF EDUCATION
OF HATCH VALLEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
HAS CHANGED THE DATE OF THE
REGULAR APRIL BOARD MEETING

TO:
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 27, 2022
AT 219 E. HILL ST.

DATED AT HATCH, NEW MEXICO, APRIL 11, 2022

/sl Greg Mitchell, President
Board of Education
Hatch Valley Public Schools




